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President: Jim Currie
www.rotarybristol.org

30th November,2017

Gary C. K. Huang
Trustee 2016-2018
The Rotary Foundation of Rotary International

Looking Back - Maving Farward

Dear Past R.1. President Gary,

At the suggestion of your friend and follow Rotarian, PP Herbert Lau, T am writing to
you personally to ask for your help with the funding of our Centennial Project — The
Meadow Vale Community Center. This Center is located in a very poor area of
Bristol where the residents are among the most deprived in England. It is the goal of
our Club to help make Meadow Vale and the surrounding ares, a vibrant location in
which to live, play and enjoy the facilities of a renovated and developed Center.

We set a goal at the beginning of my Presidential Year to raise £100,000,00 and I am
delighted to report that after our successful Centennial Ball held on November 4th, we
are close to 85% funded, but we do need 1o complete the circle. We are hoping that
this shortfall will be largely covered by selling pants of our in-house memorabilia, and
in particular from a “stone” from The Great Wall of China, which was presented as a
gift to The Bristol Rotary Club, by The Shanghai Rotary Club in 1929 — together with
a silver plaque commemorating and authenticating this picce of history. We
understand it is dated from the late Ming Dynasty and it is in pristine condition,
having spent the past 80 plus years in the travelling case it arrived in.

It is my wish, and that of my fellow Bristol Club Rotarians to find a suitable home for
this special artefact, and we would like to suggest a value of £10,000.00, but we are
happy to be guided by you. [ gnisc that you are ly busy as a Trustee and
with important Foundation matters, but any help and guidance would be very much
appreciated. | am enclosing just two phe one of the Meadow Vale
Community Center to be renovated, and the second of the “stone™ in question.

When you are next in England, | would be delighted to host you to a lunch or dinner
at the Bristol Rotary Club. With kind regards.

Yours in Rotary,
Jim
Jim Currie

President 2017/18
The Bristol Rotary Club
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